Lisa Ruden

From: Mark Nahra

Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 12:40 PM

To: Lisa Ruden

Subject: . signed resolution

Attachments: Scanned Document_01312024_013140PM.pdf
Lisa,

Here is the signed resolution. The low bidder was Croell, Inc., at $2,472,020.82.

Mark J. Nahra, P.E.

Woodbury County Engineer

759 E. Frontage Road

Moville, 1A 51039

Phone: 712-873-3215 or 712-279-6484
Fax: 712-873-3235

Email: mnahra@woodburycountyiowa.gov

From: wcsecondaryroads@woodburycountyiowa.gov <wcsecondaryroads@woodburycountyiowa.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 12:32 PM

To: Mark Nahra <mnahra@woodburycountyiowa.gov>

Subject: Scanned image from Sharp Copier



